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Claverton Down Road proposed extension of the 30mph 
speed limit 

Decision maker/s Cllr Charles Gerrish, Cabinet Member for Service Delivery 
 

The Issue To consider objections to the proposed 30mph speed limit extension. 

Decision Date 28th March 2011  

The decision The Cabinet Member agrees that the scheme is implemented as 
proposed. 
 

Rationale for 
decision 

There is strong support for the scheme particularly in regard to the 
road safety benefits that the reduced speed limit will have at Norwood 
Avenue junction. 

Financial and budget 
implications 

Implementing the scheme means that it will meet its budget objective 
and no further financial funds will be required. 

Issues considered Social Inclusion; Sustainability; Human Resources; Property; Young 
People; Equality (age, race, disability, religion/belief, gender, sexual 
orientation; Corporate; Health & Safety; Other Legal Considerations 

Consultation 
undertaken 

Ward Councillor; Cabinet colleagues; Parish Council; Staff; Other 
B&NES Services; Local Residents; Community Interest Groups; Other 
Public Sector Bodies; Finance Officer; Chief Executive. 

How consultation 
was carried out 

Consultation was carried out through on street notices, BaNES Council 
web site, Bath local newspaper. 

Other options 
considered 

Extending the 30mph limit further, or reducing the 40mph speed limit 
on Claverton Down Road to a 30mph speed limit. 
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Subject to Call-in until 5 Working days have elapsed following publication of the decision

 


